
     
 
 

Single Electricity Market (SEM) PLEXOS Model Validation Presentation 
 
 

The Commission for Energy Regulation (CER) and the Northern Ireland Authority for Utility 

Regulation (NIAUR) (jointly known as the Regulatory Authorities) will be holding a 

presentation for interested parties on the 2010 PLEXOS validation project. 

 

This year’s validation project comprised two key elements, which will be the focus of the 

workshop. 

 

1. Validation of the SEM PLEXOS model input data for 2010 and 2011 

2. Calibration of the SEM PLEXOS model to actual half hourly ex post market outcomes 

for November 2007 to October 2009. 

 

The Validated SEM PLEXOS model will be used in calculating Directed Contract quantities 

and in deriving the Directed Contract pricing formulae for the 2010/11 tariff year. 

The presentation will take place on Friday 5th March at 11:00 in CER Offices in Tallaght, 

Dublin 24. 

 

Interested parties wishing to attend are required to register with Kevin Hagan 

(khagan@cer.ie) no later than 12:00 Tuesday 2nd March. 


